
Friday 22nd November 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year 3 have been lucky enough to be invited to watch the Year 2 Christmas productions at both 
Streetsbrook and Blossomfield Infant schools.  
 
We will be walking the children down to both schools on: 
 
Blossomfield:  Thursday 5th December at 1:15 
 
Streetsbrook: Friday 6th November at 9:15 
 
If you are able to help us to walk the children down to either school (and back again), we would be 
very grateful! Please provide us with your full name, maiden name and date of birth so that we can do 
a List 99 check. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 3 Team. 
 

 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________ Class:__________ 
 
I am able to help walk to Blossomfield on Thursday 5th December at 1:15  
 
 
I am able to help walk to Streetsbrook on Friday 6th December at 9:15 
 
 
Full name:…………………………….. Maiden name:………………… 
 
D.O.B:…………………………………………. 


